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Subject Surf Sports Carnivals and Ocean Swim Events for 2025/2026 

 
 
As the 2025/2026 Surf Sports Season draws near, it is essential for clubs to inform the Surf Life 
Saving Sydney Sports Committee of any plans to host a Surf Sports Carnival or Ocean Swim event at 
the earliest opportunity.  
 
This early notification is vital to avoid scheduling conflicts and to ensure that all necessary 
documentation is properly completed for your events.  
 

All carnival and ocean swim submissions and enquiries are to be emailed to the Surf Life Saving 
Sydney Office at cwoodside@sls.sydney. 

 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Michele Cole  
Director of Surf Sports  
Surf Life Saving Sydney 


